
 

 

Being the parent of a child with additional needs can be both rewarding and very 
hard work. Some days are full of sunshine, others you wait for the showers to pass. 

 

Come and meet us via Zoom and talk with other parents about their own 

experiences and get information and support. I would really like to know how the last few 

months have been for you all and how we can best support you moving forward.  

 
 

The next group meeting will be 

 

Thursday Morning 
 

9th July 2020 
 

                      9.30am -11.00am 

 
Melissa Hutchings the Autism Advisor for Families, West Berkshire, and Lesley Botchway 

the Autism Advisor for Secondary Schools will both be there.  

  
Please come along if you can.  Remember to make your coffee and share your biscuits. 

 
For further information contact: 

 
Melissa.hutchings@westberks.gov.uk 

or Tel: 01635 503646 
 

All parents who have children with additional needs are welcome, little ones are also welcome 
to be with us, however please make sure they are fully clothed. 

 
Professionals and other Services / Organisations are also welcome to join us 

 
 

Venue: Zoom 
Meeting ID: 870 4355 5066 

Password: 023004 
 

Sunshine and Showers 
Group 

mailto:Melissa.hutchings@westberks.gov.uk

